
  
 
 

        St Dunstan’s Catholic School  

              Drayton Road, King’s Heath, Birmingham, B14 7LP 
 

              As we Grow With God, We Learn From Each Other 
 

 

Tuesday, 10th April 2024 

 

 

Re: Year 3 One Life Retreat Day  

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Tuesday 16th April, our Year 3 children will be taking part in a joint retreat day 

provided by One Life Music, with Year 3 children from St Albans School.  The retreat 

will be held at the Caledonian Corks Club in Kings Heath. 

For the children preparing to receive the sacrament of First Holy Communion, this is 

part of their preparation. All children in Year 3 however will be attending as this will 

be an enjoyable day for them as they support their friends.  

The retreat will take place between 9.30am – 2.30pm, all children need to be at 

school by 8.45am at the latest in order to register and leave school at 8.55am to walk 

to the venue. Children will be back at school in time for their usual collection time at 

3.30pm.  

Children should wear their full school uniform and an appropriate coat for the 

weather on the day.  

Children will also need to bring a packed lunch. If you would like school to provide 

this, please order a sandwich option on School Food United app.  Please remember 

to cancel any hot meals you may have pre ordered. 

Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Keating  
Deputy Headteacher  
 

 


